
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Nov. 12th, 2024 

This week, we have two excellent athletes from the grade 10 girls volleyball 
team to highlight: Stella Hansen and Avery Turcotte. Avery’s coaches say 
that, as the team captain, Avery is a very mature and skilled player who 
contributes to the team in every aspect of volleyball, whether it's through 
her skill or calm demeanour. As an outside, Avery's passing, serving, and 
hitting skills are exceptional, and the team can always count on her for her 
consistent serves. On the other hand, Stella is an integral member of the 
team, she is a highly skilled player, encourages her teammates and leads 
on and off the court. Stella has great game awareness, and her skills are 
unmatched. 
 
Huge congratulations to our Carson Graham field hockey team, who placed 
4th at provincials this past week. The girls put in a ton of hard work this 
season, and placed higher than any of our field hockey teams in the past 
10 years. Great work girls! 
 
BANG!  Welcome to the FINALS, Carson!  Come one, come all to the large 
gym at lunch to watch the Junior Final Game today! Spectators, please 
enter the gym from the upstairs B-Wing hallway. Game starts at 1:10pm.  A 
reminder that lunch must be eaten before entering the gym. 
 
Attention all Grade 8's. Are you interested in joining Student Council as a 
Grade 8 Representative? If so, there are application forms available 
outside the main office. Completed applications are due tomorrow morning, 
so this is your last chance! 
 
 
 
 
 


